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Notices: Trudi Pipe at notices@wesleymethodist.org.uk                            

Wesley Methodist Church
Elm Road, Leigh-on-Sea, Essex
Minister: Pastor Stephen Mayo

Notices for the week 2nd February
We extend a very warm welcome to all who are worshipping with us today. Coffee and tea are served in the concourse after Sunday morning services – please do stay if you can.

Please use this notice sheet as a reminder as you pray for the life and work of this church.

A prayer before we worship:
God, my creator and my unseen Guide,
you have led me to this holy place.
Let a spark of its beauty and your love

settle in my heart and live with me when I leave.

	Sun 2nd February
       
	11am

5pm
	4th in Ordinary time
Youth Workers Dedication and Holy Communion
Preacher: Pastor Steve Mayo
Hymns: STF 136,20,476,39
SoF 1887

Readings: Matthew 5:1-12, Micah 6:6-8
Flowers given by Maureen Lewis and family in loving memory of her parents, Eric and Ann Brown
Songs of Praise

Preacher: Pastor Steve Mayo



	Mon 3rd
February
	10am

10 am
8pm
	Coffee Morning

Wesley Art Group
Wesley Theatre Group


	Tues 4th February
	10am

2pm
	Coffee Morning
Age Concern


	Wed 5th February
	10am

10am
	Coffee Morning
Parent and Toddler

	Thurs 6th
February 
	10am 

6pm

7.30pm
	Coffee Morning

Fusion 

Fusion+ for school years 7-11

	Fri 7th February

	10am

2pm  
	Coffee Morning

Table Tennis for the Over 60’s

	Sat 8th
February
	10am

11.30am

	Coffee Morning

Time for Prayer

	Sun 9th
February
	9am

11am
1pm
	5th in Ordinary Time

Holy Communion
Preacher Pastor Steve
Morning Worship

Preacher: Sanya Strachan

Prayer Lunch


Name Badges
Magnetic name badges will be ordered soon for our Pastor, stewards, Sunday welcomers/sides persons and coffee servers. This is to make our roles more obvious to people who may not know us.  If you would like a badge and you think you might not be included in the above list, please see Gaye Greenway.
Songs of Praise Service Sunday 2nd February 5pm 

Come along and sing some favourite hymns and worship songs.  If you have a favourite, let a steward know and we will do our best to include it! Please bring your friends and family.
Prayer Lunch Sunday 9th February 1pm 
There will be an informal lunch from 1pm followed by a half an hour of meditative and silent prayer for the Mission work of Wesley Church.  A list will be circulated before the day of food items needed by Gaye Greenway. Please come along.

Visit of the President of the Methodist Conference
Sunday March 1st at 6pm we host a circuit service. The preacher will be Revd. Dr. Barbara Glasson, the President of the Methodist Conference. We anticipate that the Chair of District, David Chapman, will also attend as well as circuit ministers and worshippers from all circuit churches so all help will be welcome and much needed.

Car Park – Important note from Church Council
Recently there have been a group of young people hanging around the car park. Church Council advises that you do not confront them yourself – both for your own safety and as this may lay you open to accusations. The police are aware of the situation and will be keeping an eye out on their patrols. Thank you for your help and co-operation in this matter.  
HARP Fundraiser
HARP are holding a fundraising Curry Night on Thursday 27th February at 7.30pm, at Regency Spice restaurant, Rochford. Buffet £17.95. Raffle with fabulous prizes on the night. To book email: supportercare@harpsouthend.org.uk 
Donations to Wesley

For weekly envelopes contact Heather Swain; for bank standing orders contact Tina Gowers. 
Thank you so much for all you are able to give.

Southend Foodbank 
Southend Foodbank has had a fantastic number of donations over the Christmas period, which they are currently processing. They have asked if we could focus on donating puddings for the time being, as this is the item, they are currently short of. Thank you for your continued support.

